
t1rs. Lucy Ba 1 ian 
1326 Manitoba Aven e 
South Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53172 

Dear Mrs . Balian: 

April 22, 1976 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of S5.00 
(five dollars) which you were kind enough to send to the Diocese. 

Our receipt No.23445 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

st 

Sincerely yours , 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


